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SUN BEAR NEWS 
Classroom  

Happenings 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Leaves, pumpkins and Halloween have occupied the 
minds of Sun Bear children these last two weeks.  A 
variety of art projects have given the kids a chance to 
experiment with a multitude of autumn colors.  
Some simple cooking projects like baking muffins 
and creating mini-“pumpkins” out of clementine 
oranges and bits of celery for a stem resulted in a 
nice snack for our Halloween gathering.  If you were 
able to attend, we hope you enjoyed the party.  We 
know the Sun Bears did! 

Learning About Fall 

Carving 
pumpkins with 

Miss Katie 

Music with 
Miss Laura 

(“Leaves Are 
Falling”) 

We appreciated meeting you and sharing our thoughts about your child’s first several 
weeks in the Sun Bear classroom.  Thank you for giving us feedback and insights.  We 
have a bright, energetic class this year, full of many talents and strengths.  Our 
conversations with you help us set goals and celebrate accomplishments.  Feel free to 
follow up with us any time with questions or concerns.  Thank you!     

See the next page for more photos.   Miss Colleen & Miss Katie 

Exploring 
nocturnal 

animals (furs and 
skins brought in 

by Miss Liz) 



 

 

Washington University Nursery School October 30, 2015 

2 

 

A TRIO OF PRINCESSES AT THE HALLOWEEN PARADE 

HALLOWEEN BOOK:  “MR. BAT, MR. BAT, WHAT DO YOU 
SEE, HEAR, TASTE, SMELL, FEEL?”  


